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Dear Parents,

End of Year Assembly and Pot Luck Supper
Thank you for attending our End of Year Assembly last night and for providing such a delicious meal afterwards. It was lovely to have so many people present and to see so many past pupils again. It was a wonderful way to end the school year.

Plaques
We have been awarded a number of plaques in the last few weeks which need to be mounted on the wall, if anyone is willing to put them up on the wall, we would really appreciate it.

Lost Property
We have two drinking bottles, a pink/purple plastic plate and a fork with a wooden handle which were left behind either last night or after Sports Day, please let us know if you are missing them.

Greeting Cards
If you would like to purchase blank greeting cards with the bottle top mural on the front cover, they cost €5 for five cards and five envelopes.

Plants
We have some plants in pots in our polytunnel which your children may like to take home to take care of during the summer holidays. Please let us know if you would like to care for any of the following plants: squash plant, two pepper plants, tomato plants, cabbage plants, basil, coriander. We also have some plants which would need to be returned in September: kiwi plant,  lemon tree or orange tree.

School Books
Your children's school books for next year have been sent home. Please label them with your child's name on the outside cover.

